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WANTED all ex-Intercode programmers  

(CLEO people might be interested too) 

A message from Ray Smith with Ken Kemp and John Daines 

 

How would you like to re-live your mis-spent youth and write Intercode 

programs?  Watch a demonstration of Intercode running on your own 

Windows (any version) PC/Laptop.  You will be able to see the Translator 

running and producing its program listing exactly as it would have been in the 

60s and 70s.  It will go on to execute the translated program, producing a 

printout of the results and a post-mortem of its mag tape output. 

The setup process on your computer has been made very simple and should be 

accomplished in 5 to 10 minutes.  Basically you will download a small zip file, 

click on a .bat file … and bingo! 

So, go on, give it a try.   

E-mail us at intercode@leo-computers.org.uk with “I’m interested” in the 

subject line.  We‘ll send the demo package and you’ll soon be good to go.   

If you enjoyed the demonstration you may like to go on and write your own 

programs.  A comprehensive User Guide is included with the demo. 
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